
  

   
 

Community Information Bulletin 
Update: 2023-2024 Elementary Progress Reports and 

Parent/Guardian/Teacher Interviews 

October 16, 2023 

 

Please note that there has been a change of dates with respect to the distribution of Elementary 
Progress Reports and Parent/Guardian/Teacher Interviews.   

 

NEW DATES 

Tuesday, November 14  Progress Reports sent home 
 
Thursday, November 16 Parent/Guardian/Teacher Interview evening 
 
 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

 


